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I think it important to review grazing allotments as some are in hilly, forested areas which are not
suitable for cattle and make wolf depredation more likely due to cattle being in the wolf's natural
habitat. Hilly, forested areas are more likely to provide habitat for deer and elk, the wolf's natural
prey. A general hunting season for wolves is not advisable as indiscriminate killing of wolves
disrupts their pack and actually makes it more likely that wolves will prey on livestock.
 


